
 

24 March 2014 

 

RE: SHANGHAI SWIM LEAGUE PUXI CHAMPIONSHIPS 12 APRIL 2014  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I am writing to inform you of the upcoming swimming event, The SSL Puxi Championships, 
which is to be held at SAS Puxi on Saturday 12 April (all day).  Swimmers from all over the west 
side of the Huang Pu River will be in attendance at what looks like being a very competitive meet. 

I am very pleased to inform you that your son or daughter has been selected to represent the BISS 
Lions at this important event.   

Please indicate whether your son or daughter will compete in this event by completing the form 
below and returning it to Primary or Secondary reception by Friday 28 March. Those who do not 
return their reply slip by that point will not be entered in the competition. More details of entries 
and information will be released closer to the event.   

With best wishes, 

 

Thomas Hitchings 
Head of School Community Activities Programme 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

REPLY SLIP: SHANGHAI SWIM LEAGUE PUXI CHAMPIONSHIPS 12 APRIL 

2014 

 

Please complete and return to primary or secondary reception, for the attention of Mr Hitchings, 
by Friday 28 March. 

Student name: ___________________________  

Class: ___________________________ 

Parent/Guardian name: ___________________________ 

I would like my son/daughter to swim in The SSL Puxi Championships on Saturday 12 
April. 

 
I do not want my son/daughter to swim in The SSL Puxi Championships on Saturday 12 
April. 

 
Please send further information to my email: ___________________________ 

 

Contact phone number: ___________________________ 

Parent/Guardian signature: ___________________________ 


